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The City of Powers public works department supports Heard Farms' request for grant 

funds to improve infrastructure. The City of Powers utilizes the services of Heard 

Farms numerous times per year to haul solids from our wastewater treatment facility, 

at a great expense to the city. Improvements to Heard Farms' infrastructure is 

important to small cities like Powers in order to keep costs from rising significantly 

and to ensure that our critical facility operations are not impacted.  


